
QUESTION NO 13 By Councillor Webber for answer by 
the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 25 August 
2020 

In July, the Convener told Council that Safe Travel to 

Schools proposals would be subject to consultation with 

Parent Councils.  After his answer, that same message was 

available on the Council’s website for all to see.  

Inexplicably, this message can no longer be found on the 

Council website 

Question (1) Can the convener confirm the form of consultation that

Parent Councils can expect to be part of when

enhancements are being considered to the Safe Travel to

their Schools?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) How can Parent Councils request that their school is

considered for an enhanced safe travel plan?

Answer (2) 

Question (3) How can Parent Councils suggest specific changes they

believe their Parent Forum would support in terms of

improvements to the safe travel to their school?

Answer (3) 

Question (4) Would the Convener agree that safe Travel to Schools

should be a priority for the Spaces for People programme

and support Spaces for Pupils?

Answer (4) 


